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School Wish List…. 
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PICTURE DAY 
   

Picture day 

will be 

August 25th. 

Students must 

wear their 

uniforms. All 

students will 

have their 

picture 

taken. 

MAP Testing 

Students are continuing to take the Measure of Academic 

Progress. This is a computer adaptive test that helps teachers 

guide instruction. We encourage all our students to do their 

best. It is imperative that students come to school on time 

every day and are ready to show what they know.  

3rd-5th grade Aug 9th-Aug 31st 

K-2nd grade September 5th-September 28th  

Kleenex  

White Board Markers 

Glue Sticks 

Wide Ruled Binder Paper 

From the Principal… Dr. Spessard 

I had the pleasure of meeting with each class individually over 

the past week and reviewing our behavior expectations.  Our 

entire school community has made the collective commitment 

that we are going to abide by the following expectations: 

Safe 

Observant 

Act Responsibly 

Respect 

 

 

SOAR 
 



 

 

Thank You to the 

Fabulous FALCONS 

Katherine Jones               

(4th Grader, Ms. Gonzales) 

Zoe Morgan Edwards       

(4th Grader, Mrs. Reyes) 

Antonio Valencia             

(4th Grader, Mrs. Reyes) 

William Aquino                

(4th Grade, Ms. Gonzales) 

 

 

FALCONWEAR ORDER 

FORMS ARE DUE 

SEPTEMBER 8TH  

IB Coordinator’s Corner 

Hello PYA Families! 

This year at PYA we want to know more about how your children take learning beyond the 

classroom! In the IB world we call that taking action. Anytime your child does something based on 

their learning from school, that is action. It could be something big or something small. It doesn’t 

have to be complicated.  Your child could do more research on a topic they learned in school. 

They could want to organize a group to clean up a local park. It all counts! To celebrate this 

movement we are sending home a slip of paper today for you to fill out and return to school 

whenever you see your child taking action. The paper will also be available on our website under 

the Coordinator’s Corner page at http://www.stockton.net/domain/1253.  Or you can pick up a 

copy at the front office!  We can’t wait to hear from you! 

Primary Years Academy 

Bell Schedule 

2017 – 2018 

Kindergarten 

8:00 AM  9:10 – 9:25 AM  10:45 – 11:05 AM        1:55 PM 

Start Time Recess         Lunch        End Time 

 

1st Grade 

8:00 AM  9:30 – 9:45 AM  10:45 – 11:05 AM       1:55 PM 

Start Time Recess         Lunch       End Time 

 

2nd, 3rd, & 4th Grade 

8:00 AM  9:30 – 9:45 AM  11:05 – 11:25 AM       1:55 PM 

Start Time Recess         Lunch        End Time 

 

5th Grade 

8:00 AM  9:30 – 9:45 AM  10:45 – 11:05 AM       1:55 PM 

Start Time Recess        Lunch        End Time 

 

http://www.stockton.net/domain/1253

